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Board Agenda
April 15, 2025

Item #3B-1

SUBJECT: Yearbooks for BHS and CCHS
RFP #BA06-2022

PRESENTOR:    Mike White, Chief Financial Officer

LENGTH OF PRESENTATION: Consent Agenda, no presentation.

Proposals were received for the production of yearbooks for Bastrop High School 
(BHS) and Cedar Creek High School (CCHS) for the 2022–2023 school year. Four 
firms submitted proposals: Friesens, Herff Jones, Lifetouch, and Walsworth.

The initial contract term was from April 22, 2022, through April 21, 2023, with the 
option to renew for up to four additional one-year terms.

RECOMMENDATION:  I recommend that the Board approve the renewal of 
the yearbook contract for Bastrop High School (BHS) and Cedar Creek High 
School (CCHS) with Herff Jones for the period of April 22, 2025, through April 21, 
2026.


